
Friendly Reminder: Routine Dental Check-

Up 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! This is a friendly reminder that it's time for your routine 

dental check-up. 

Your oral health is important to us, and regular check-ups help in maintaining it. We recommend 

scheduling an appointment every six months. 

Please contact us at [Dental Office Phone Number] or visit our website [Dental Office Website] 

to book your appointment. 

Thank you for choosing [Dental Office Name] for your dental care needs! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Dental Office Name] 

[Dental Office Phone Number] 


